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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Infinite Services, Inc. Data Incident 

Brooklyn – Infinite Services, Inc. (“Infinite Services”) was involved in a Data Incident (the “Incident”) on or about May 5, 
2025 through a malicious event that originated with one of their vendors. 

Infinite Services, Inc. promptly launched an investigation and engaged a third-party forensics firm to determine the nature and 
scope of the incident. On June 23, 2025, after learning more information through the investigation into the Incident, Infinite 
Services ascertained that certain personally identifiable information was contained within the server hosting the data that was 
accessed. Impacted information included patient and employee first and last names, dates of birth, addresses, Social Security 
numbers, and telephone numbers. 

On July 25, 2025, Infinite Services mailed notification letters to individuals who may have been affected by this incident. 
Although there is no evidence indicating that patients experienced identity theft as a result of this incident, the letters provided 
recommendations on how affected individuals may protect themselves. Infinite Services encourages affected individuals to 
remain vigilant by monitoring their personal information. Additional information may be found in the notification letters. 

Infinite Services takes the responsibility of maintaining non-public patient information seriously and deeply regrets any 
inconvenience this incident may have caused. 

Please call 718-473-3808  or write to 2632 Atlantic Avenue, Brooklyn, New York, 11207 for assistance or for any questions 
you may have. 

# # # 

Infinite Services, Inc. 
2632 Atlantic Ave | Brooklyn, NY 11207 


